
BOWERHAM PRIMARY & NURSERY SCHOOL & BABY UNIT 

 Bowerham Road, Lancaster, LA1 4BS                           
t: 01524 63999 

www.bowerham.lancs.sch.uk 
 
Headteacher: Mrs Jo Banks                                                      
Assistant Headteachers: Miss Kathryn Ireland   
                                   Mrs Jennie Gallagher 
                                   Mrs Laura Hemingway  
Office Manager: Mrs Tracey Clark                                                            e: head@bowerham.lancs.sch.uk 

   
 

   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing 

society.

 
3/10/25 

Auditions for Choir 2025 

Dear Year, 4, 5 and 6 Parents / Guardians, 

We are delighted to share that our school has been offered several exciting opportunities to perform at 

events throughout the year. These include carol singing at the hospital for their annual light switch-on, as 

well as a very special invitation to perform with The Lancaster Singers at their Christmas concert in St 

Thomas’ Church on Thursday 19th December at 7.30pm. 

To prepare for these performances, we will be holding choir auditions on Thursday 9th October. 

For the audition, children are asked to prepare the song “Bring Me Sunshine”, which we have enjoyed 

singing together in assemblies. 

If your child would like to audition, please let the school office know by Wednesday 8th October. You can 

do this via your child’s diary or through the Parent App. 

If your child is successful in gaining a place in the choir, we will provide further details closer to the events. 

Please note that as there are a number of performances—some of which are outside school hours—a level of 

commitment will be expected. We kindly ask you to keep this in mind when discussing the opportunity with 

your child. 

We are very much looking forward to these exciting performances and wish all the children the very best of 

luck in their auditions! 

Kind regards, 

Mr Haughton and the Arts Team 
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